

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Wille Administration Building, Room 300 160 Convent Avenue New York, New York 10031

TEL: 212.650.7285 FAX: 212.650.7680 www.ceny.cuny.edu

Zhigang Zhu Professor The City College of New York Department of Computer Science NAC Building 8/211

May 28, 2013

Dear Professor Zha:

On behalf of all of us at City College, I would like to congratulate you for being selected to receive the **President's Award for Excellence** this year.

The President's Award for Excellence was designed to recognize up to three faculty members each year for their creativity, their commitment and the impact that they have on student learning through a combination of innovative approaches to mentoring, research, teaching and scholarship.

Your colleagues and students who nominated you to receive this award recognize that you indeed embody this excellence in scholarship, teaching and student success through the integration of your scholarship and teaching, through your commitment to student learning, and through your support for students beyond the formal role as a teacher.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Lisa S. Coico

President

LSC:dh

